
Foreign  exchange  student  to
give talk
On April 30 from 3:30-5pm, the World Explorers Club at the
South Lake Tahoe Public Library will be hosting a student from
Germany, Rebekka Kuehnapfel.

All are invited to come and meet Rebekka and learn about life
in Germany and her adventures as a foreign exchange student at
South Tahoe High School.

At 3:15pm, Deborah Malone from International Student Exchange
will talk to families interested in hosting an international
student. Applications will be available at the meeting.
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